
 

 

 

 

 
 

Ref. No.:  710/A/CE-2024                                                                      Dated:  26/12/2024 

 

 

URGENT NOTIFICATION 
 

In accordance with instructions from the University Grants Commission, it is mandatory for all the 

students/scholars to obtain a unique ABC ID. The students who failed to submitted their ABC-ID during 

the examination form filling process, or if they wish to modify their existing ID, they can access the portal of 

the Examination Branch www.nbuexams.net  from December 27th, 2024, until February 10th, 2025 (10:00 

PM). Please note that candidates who fail to submit their ABC ID within this stipulated timeframe will 

not receive hard copies of their marksheets.  

 

For detailed information about the Academic Bank of Credits (ABC) and the National Academic Depository 

(NAD), please visit the dedicated webpage of the University https://exam.nbu.ac.in/exr/nad_cell.aspx  . 

 

We kindly request the Head of Departments and Principals of the Colleges to ensure this notification is widely 

disseminated among the students. For any issues related to the submission of ABC IDs or login passwords, 

students are advised to contact their respective college officials. 

  

       

               Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 

 

Copy to:  

i. The Head of all Academic Departments, University of North Bengal. 

ii. The Principal/Teacher-in-Charge/Lecturer-in-Charge/Officer-in-Charge of the Colleges affiliated to University 
of North Bengal  
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